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Voluntary Early Retirement and Retirement incentive Offer

The Postal Service is offering an optional retirement opportunity that includes an incentive to
certain employees represented by the American Postal Workers Union and the National Postal
Mail Handlers Union.

The incentive offer is available to the following career full-time, part-time flexible, and part-time
regular employees who are eligible for optional retirement or Voluntary Early Retirement (VER)
as of April 30, 2025:

¢ Clerk craft

+ Mail handier craft

» Motor Vehicle Services craft

¢ Maintenance craft

» Information Technology and Accounting service centers craft

« National Postal Professional Nurses craft

« Human Resources Shared Service Center, the HRSSC, in Greensboro, NC
e Headquarters Facility Services in Washington, DC

» Administration and Building Support in Merrifield, VA

e National Material Customer Service Center in Topeka, KS

All eligible employees will receive additional information about the incentive via First-Class Mail
at their home address of record in the coming days. Employees should validate their address of
record by visiting the “Employee Self-Service Application” in MyHR.

Eligible employees can learn more about the retirement incentive offering, key submission
dates, and specific annuity information by visiting the Voluntary Early Retirement page in MyHR.
Retirement information sessions and counseling sessions are also available by registering on
the VER page in MyHR.

Employees can access MyHR by going to LiteBlue and signing in using their employee
identification. number.

Thank you for !iétening.
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